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 Have you 
UPDATED 
our App??? 
 

You’ll only get 
access to current information if 
you UPDATE to the latest version. 
It’s FREE! 
 

Just search the Apple App Store or the 
Google Play Store for “Granville East 
Public School” and download it.  
 

       Username: community  
       Password:   granvillee  

Term 4 2017 
 

Students finish: 
Friday 15 December 

Buongiorno! 

It’s great to be back and see 
students, staff and parents 
having such a smooth and 
productive term. 

 

I’ve been holidaying in Italy—
seeing the Colosseum, Vatican 
and canals of Venice; 
swimming off the Amalfi 
Coast; eating pizza in Napoli; 
and consuming mountains of 
gelato in Roma! 

A huge thank you to Mrs Tainsh for 
acting as Principal for the past 3 weeks. 
We have such a talented team here at 
GEPS—it’s a wonderful place to work. 

 

World Teachers Day 

Thank you to all of the parents who 
wrote messages of support to teachers 
last week—and to those parents who 
brought in sweets for their morning tea. 
The staff were still talking about it on 
Monday—and finishing off cakes and 
biscuits! 

 

Kindy Tran 

Today was session 3 in our getting-ready-
for-school program. Rooms were pretty 
settled and parents were engaged in 
Learning Centres and craft activities. 

Thank you 
Mrs Beede 
for 
organising 
such a great 
program to 
support both 
students and 
families. 

 

 
Louise 

Do you know a child 

turning 5  

before July 31 2018? 

It’s time to apply for 
Big School! 

Get a Kindy application 
form from the office. Louise Reynolds - Principal 

Application information for 
Year 7 entry to selective    

high schools in 2019 

Tuesday 10th October 2017 
Application website opens. 

Monday 13th November 2017 
Application website closes  You 
must apply by the due date. 

Thursday 1st March 2018   
Test authority advice sent to all 
applicants. 

Thursday 15th March 2018 
Selective High school         
Placement Test. 

Friday 6th July 2018          
Placement outcome.              



3/4C’s -
 

         

 

Have you noticed that 3-4C 
have gone Mini-Golf mad 

recently?!  
As part of our learning in mathematics 
we have designed and built our own   
mini-golf holes.  

We had to use our knowledge of angles 
and three-dimensional shapes. We also 
needed to use our skills in measuring 
length, perimeter and area. It was a lot 
of work to get from our first rough 
sketch all the way to our completed, 
ready-to-play designs but we did it! 



Parramatta Park  
How far away:

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 5.4 kms - 10 minute drive from GEPS 
 8 minute walk from the station to the park 
 Via M91 Bus to Parramatta train station  
 Shuttle bus from the station to the park 

Whats on offer? 

 Wildlife 

 Waterways 

 Cycle and walk tracks 

 Gardens 

 Picnic and play areas 

 Old Government House excursions 

 Community Connection 



 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our P&C      
parents for providing morning tea for 

our teachers to celebrate World 

Teachers Day last Friday. 

The staff were really touched! 

 

 


